Hi John,

I am sending this email in reference to  the inspection that was held at a property I own at 124 Glenwood Avenue. A a result of the letter and our conversation today I am doing the following:

 

1. As of today the numbers of the house  have been reattached on the front.

2. The debris on the second floor will be removed today.

3. I will replace the hard wired smoke alarms in the building  with photo electric/smoke alarm carbon monoxide alarms with battery backup with the two  months. 

4. I will install 4 one hour fire rated doors by January 31, 2014.

 

Thanks for your help with this. If there is something I have missed please let me know. Also, would you respond to this email so I know that you received it.

 

Thanks again.

Joe Capelluti

774 3827

